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Officers & Chairpersons 

President 
  Karen Preston 843 222-7804 
Vice-President 
  Kathy Aparicio 843 424-7260 
Secretary 
  Wanda Klinger 843 357-6281
Treasurer 
  Bobbi Callison 843 267-7763
Historian 
  Jan McGinty 843-314-3060
Sunshine 
  Kathy Petkis 843 236-8238
Newsletter / Website 
  Dawn Dilley 843 399-4834
  ddilley1@mac.com
Membership 
  Brenda Call 843 293-2047
  Terry Slotter 215 534-3593
Programs 
  Margo Woolard  843 449-3131
  Kathy Stuart 910 579-1739
  Jerre Reese 843 215-4189 
Hospitality 
  Darla Harlacher  843 421-9455
  Bobby Callison    843 267-7763
  Sandy Jacobs        843 347-4752
Missouri Star Blocks 
  Sandy Jacobs        843 347-4752 
Projects / Challenges 
  Visit the website for current
    Committee Chairpersons 

Web Page 
coastalcarolinaquilters.com

SNIPPETS

September 18th Program 
Do you doodle while you’re on the phone?  While you’re 
writing lists??  If you do, then you are Zen Doodling!!  It is the 
art of drawing designs using a structured pattern or Zen 
tangles.  This month our very own Kathy Aparicio and DJ 
Stultz will zero in on Zen Doodling and how it relates to 
quilting.  Kathy and DJ will open your eyes to new possibilities 
and show how you can create beautiful quilts using this 
technique.  They will discuss the process and show some of 
their pieces.  Bring a note pad and pencil and come enjoy the 
day.  Chill out or, as kids today say, “chill-ax” and learn to Zen 
Doodle!

Do you. . . . 

DOODLE?

mailto:ddilley1@mac.com
http://coastalcarolinaquilters.com
mailto:ddilley1@mac.com
http://coastalcarolinaquilters.com
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President’s Message

As I write this piece for our newsletter my 
thoughts and prayers are that all our members 
will be safe and have no serious damage during 
Irma’s visit to our area.  It’s sounding like we 
might not be hit as hard as originally forecast.  
I’m glued to the Weather Channel because I’m 
supposed to be leaving this weekend to drive 
to Paducah, KY where I will be a sponsor and 
vend at the first ever AQS (American Quilters 
Society) Fall Paducah show.  Kathy Aparicio 
will be traveling with me and helping me in my 
booth.  It will be an exciting event and we 
hope the storm doesn’t discourage quilters 
from coming.
Stay safe and I hope to see you all on the 18th.
Karen Preston

Notes from Margo

To-Do List
✴ Wear your name tag
✴ Bring your QOV Boutique donations to 
Joan W.
✴ Bring a note pad and pencil
✴ Bring your lunch drink.
✴ Bring Show and Tell

15 Degrees Quilt Class 
The class is full but for those of you who were 
lucky enough to get registered before the class 
filled up, Sandy Jacobs will teach you how to 
make the 15 Degrees Quilt on Tuesday.  The 
OSV doors will open at 8:30 a.m. and the class 
will start promptly at 9 a.m.  Please do not be 
late.  Be sure to bring your lunch and a drink.  
It’s going to be lots of fun!
Holiday Bed Runner Challenge Starts 
Jerre Reese and DJ Stultz will discuss the rules 
and regs of our next challenge.  The bed 
runner challenge will be due at our December 
11th meeting.  Prizes will be awarded!
Missouri Star Demo
Sandy Jacobs will demo the pattern called 
“Pecking Order.”  She will show you how easy 
and fun this block is to make.

Coming Up In October
In the morning, Karen Preston will talk about 
her journey into quilting and show us a variety 
of her quilts and some of her “fun feline 
friends.”  After lunch Karen will have a fun 4-
hour “afternoon alternative” Crazy Cats class.  
This is a quick and easy gift idea . . . “Purrfect” 
for any occasion.  She will teach some easy 
ways to create a cute cat that can be a pin 
cushion, door stop or just something to make 
you smile in the morning.  The class 
application is being sent in a separate e-mail.
QOV Christmas Boutique - October 16th
The QOV Myrtle Beach Shorebirds will be 
holding a Christmas Boutique and are asking 
CCQ members for donations of items they can 
sell.  It can be anything:  placemats, purses, pin 
cushions, fabric, patterns, etc., etc.  The 
Boutique will take place during the regular 
CCQ meeting on Monday, Oct. 16, at the 
Oceanside Village Community Center.  
Another boutique will be held at Grand Strand 
Quilters on October 26.
Please bring any donations to Joan Wobbleton 
no later than the September 18th CCQ 
meeting.
All donations will go to help with the purchase 
of fabric, batting, etc., to make Quilts of Valor.  
Since 2010 the local chapter has awarded 1457 
quilts and have 270 veterans waiting for a Quilt 
of Valor.  Thank you for helping with this 
project.
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2018 Gala - February 23 & 24, 2018 - It’s not too early to start thinking about getting your 
quilts ready for the Gala.  This year we’ve got something a little different.  Instead of wearables, we 
are going to have a miniature quilt exhibit.  Miniatures are a work of art. . .if you’ve never made 
one, give a try.  We’d love to see it in the show.  Take a look at the registration forms on our 
website.
We live near some of the most beautiful beaches on the east coast so the 2018 Gala Challenge is 
called “Life’s A Beach.”  What image comes to mind when you hear the phrase “Life’s A Beach?”  
Do you think about coastal living; the sun; the sand or the sea?  Is life really better in flip flops?  
Or does it simply mean living an uncomplicated life doing something you love?  How you interpret 
the phrase is up to you.  Create a wall-hanging that represents your ideal.  Choose your colors and 
your style.  It can be pieced, appliquéd or a combination of techniques.  Don’t get “tide” down, 
come out of your shell and take time to relax and coast.  Or, if you’re feeling adventurous. . . make 
waves!!  The registration form, including the guidelines, is also on the website.

coastalcarolinaquilters.com

Nancy Zieman’s Goodbye Message - 
As many of you may already know, Nancy Zieman, the host of Sewing With Nancy is retiring due to 
illness.  This is a link to her goodbye message to her loyal fans.

http://wpt.org/sites/default/files/A-Letter-From-Nanc-Zieman.pdf

THANK YOU!!
Dale Williams has made a generous donation 
of batting and other quilting items.  Dale lived 
in Alaska for 28 years and has decided to move 
back to be with family.  She will be missed
Pat Roman donated 5 bolts of wide backing 
fabrics.
Ora Moore gave us a bag full of fabrics and 
blocks.
Thank you all for your kind donations.  They 
are greatly appreciated.

http://coastalcarolinaquilters.com
http://wpt.org/sites/default/files/A-Letter-From-Nanc-Zieman.pdf
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http://wpt.org/sites/default/files/A-Letter-From-Nanc-Zieman.pdf
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Sizing for Setting Triangles

If I stitch fast enough, does it count as aerobic exercise?
!"

Quilters come with strings attached.
!"

Quilters never cut corners.
!"

Quilt till you wilt.


